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1st November 2017
Dear Parent, 
Lets Sing – Monday 19th March 2018
As part of the curriculum, school takes part annually in a massed choirs singing event at Robin Park Indoor Sports Centre (Sports Hall). 
All children will be taken by coach to the event after lunch.  Following the group practice session throughout the afternoon, there is a concert that parents or family members can attend.   
Each child will need a packed lunch for teatime in a plastic bag that can be thrown away.  Please ensure that this is named.  Please include 2 drinks (not fizzy) for them to have during the day. 
As we are representing our school, please can you ensure that your child is in full school uniform with the school logo on their jumper/cardigan. 
The concert starts at 6.30pm and every member of the audience must have a ticket. As they will only send a limited number of tickets, each child will be allocated with 1 ticket.  Additional tickets will be available on a first come, first served basis. The tickets are free of charge.  
The concert will finish at approximately 8pm.  If you are not attending the concert, please ensure that your child is collected as we do not provide transport home. 
NB:- This is normally a Year 3 event, but 19 places have been allocated to Year 4. Therefore, if you would like your child to attend, a place will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Please complete and return the reply slip below.
Thank you,
Mrs A J Davies
Headteacher 
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My child ……………………………………………………….. ….would like to take part in the Let’s Sing event on Monday 19th March 2018.




Signed ……………………………………………………………..
Parent/Carer
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